For Press Release

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT
November 20, 2019

The Kane County Land/Cash Ordinance Draft is now available for Public Comment.

At the Land/Cash meeting on November 19, 2019, the committee initiated a public comment period to
allow the public to review and comment on the proposed revisions to Article V of the Kane County
Subdivision Regulations. This Article is commonly known as the Land/Cash Ordinance.

Public Comment will be permitted until the close of “Public Comment” at the Kane County Land/Cash
Meeting to be held on January 21, 2020, at 9:45 AM in the Kane County Government Center located at
719 S. Batavia Avenue, Geneva, lllinois, 60134, 2" floor in the County Board Room. Once Public
Comment is closed at this meeting, no additional comments will be reviewed and incorporated into the
new Ordinance.

Comments or questions may be forwarded to:

Deanne Orlik

719 S. Batavia Avenue, Geneva, IL 60134
630-444-1174
orlikdeanne@co.kane.il.us

The proposed ordinance can be found on the Kane County Web Site at:

https://www.countyofkane.org/FDER/Pages/subdivision/subdivisionAdministration.aspx

A paper copy of the same information is available for viewing at Kane County Water Resources, Room
109, at the above referenced location.



